
Greetings from the Hunsaker Family! 

 

It's been a "hot minute" since we have put out a newsletter. Last fall, we were blessed to be 

able to travel and share with some of our supporting churches in Central Region. It was 

also a blessing to spend some extended time with other family and friends. We enjoyed 

being in the Midwest during the Fall, a season that we have missed the most over the last 

seven years of living in Tijuana! We enjoyed connecting with the churches and thanking 

them for financially supporting our family and ministry at Puente de Amistad. 

 

So far, in 2023 we have led three ministry 

teams and built one house for a beautiful and 

humble family who has been faithfully serving 

the Lord. It is always a joy to partner with a 

family in need to put them in a more 

permanent housing solution, a home they can 

take joy in for years to come! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spirit Midwest Ministries, led by George and Terri Storm 

  

Spirit Midwest does an amazing job ministering to the people of Tijuana. Prayer is the 

makeup of their team. They spend hours upon hours of time in prayer before they step foot 

on the field, for the ministries that they will be visiting. 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

42 North Ministries, led by Jess and Jean Lindsay 

The 42 North Ministries team was born out of Spirit Midwest Ministries a few years ago. 

They have a heart to bless Mexico with the talents and abilities that God has given each 

one of them. They do some hands-on projects as well as ministering at locally run, Christ-

centered ministries. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Creekside Christian School, led by Pastor Christi Henderickson 

Creekside Christian School is from Open Bible Church of Rapid City, SD. They have 

brought their graduating 8th grade class here on a mission trip for each of the past three 

years. They have a cool requirement that a guardian must accompany a youth on the 

mission trip, as this is seen as a time for both to grow spiritually and cross-culturally 

together. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Justus and Michaela Morgan 

 

   

For those who have not heard, we are 

excited to announce that Justus and 

Michaela Morgan, from Turning Point 

Church in Spokane, Washington, are 

newly appointed missionaries to 

Friendship Bridge. Justus and 

Michaela spent the summer of 2022 

volunteering at Puente de Amistad. 

They were appointed as Open Bible 

Missionaries in October 2022 and 

arrived in Mexico March 2, 2023. 

Please pray that they will find an 

affordable and secure house to rent 

near the base. 

 

 

 

 

Pray with and for us as we train the Morgans and for us to learn how best to share 

and distribute our workload with them. Please pray for the rest of our 2023 teams to 

build strong personal connections with the ministries and the families who are 

recipients of the houses we build, and that they will be faithful in sharing the Gospel 

of Jesus Christ wherever they go in Tijuana. 



We are so thankful for all your continued prayers and financial support for our 

family in Tijuana! 

 

 

To learn more about Travis and Heather's ministry or to become a one-time or 

monthly donor, click here. 
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Puente de Amistad – Global Missions 
 

 

 

https://www.openbible.org/mission/global-outreach/missionaries/sub-category?id=cd277a63-a4c3-4c35-b45e-6508a0c4a52c
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http://puentedeamistad.org/
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